
11/4/2009 NOVEMBER 10, 2009 COUNCIL 1 
  

TO:  TOWN COUNCIL 
 

FROM: TOWN MANAGER 
 

RE: LOOMIS UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT UPDATE   
 

ISSUE 
The Loomis Union School District has been working on various issues and projects 
and may have an update or other information to discuss with the Council.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Hear update and give direction if needed.   

 
MONEY 
It is unknown if funding will be requested.  

  
CEQA 
There are no CEQA issues in hearing an update from another government entity. 
 
DISCUSSION 
Mike Edwards, Board President with the Loomis Union School District last addressed 
the Council at the November 3 special meeting when locating medicinal marijuana 
dispensaries in the Town was discussed.  He noted that his Board was considering 
the issue of drug use in schools and considering convening a task force of other 
government entities and interested people.  Mr. Edwards talked to Mayor Scherer to 
have some time on tonight’s agenda to address the Council.  


